
    Language Arts...
It is already April and I cannot believe how much work we have completed this year.
We are at the end of our large research report projects and we have spent several

lessons researching and typing up our work. We are finishing up another unit in the
Keystone Books and we are continuing to create monthly poetry and showing our

creative sides through various assignments. 

Mathematics...
Students have been

granted the opportunity
to learn about distributive
property. This has been

beneficial to students and
will show up as such in the

near future.

Science...
Students prepared great
presentations on reptiles

in both Polish and English.
We will conclude these
presentations soon and

continue our work
exploring animals in

Biology.

History...
Students have looked at

the last partition of Poland
and the reforms under
the last king of Poland,
Stanislaw. Students will

also begin looking at the
events in greater Europe

in the early 1800s. 
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